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Lleverino,Felix

From: Clayton Cook <claytonbcook@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:40 PM
To: Lleverino,Felix
Subject: Cook Alternative Access Response

Felix, 

Thank you for the feedback on the Cook Alternative Access. In response to your comment, the right of way will 

meet all of the design standards outlined in LUC §108-7-29(1):  

The right of way width will be 21.82 feet, with less than a 10% grade, and the improved surface will be 20 foot 

wide compacted gravel. The right of way meets all other requirements for clearances, clear zones, setbacks, and 

structures,  

A turnout may not be required as the right of way measures only 193.17 feet, but if required there is an optimal 

location at approximately 200 feet where a turnout could be constructed.  

As currently planned the right of way requires crossing the ephemeral stream once. A culvert with the capability 

of a minimum weight of 75,000 pounds would be used. If necessary, there is also an alternative course the 

stream could be rerouted to if required and approved.  

Please let me know if I can provide any further details that would help in your evaluation of this project. 

Thanks, 

Clayton Cook 

 


